
 
 

 

 
 

May 5, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Morgan Smith 
President & Chief Executive Officer   
Consolidated Nuclear Security, LLC 
301 Bear Creek Road  
P.O. Box 2008 
Oak Ridge, Tennessee  37831 
 
NEA-2020-01 
 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
The Office of Enterprise Assessments’ Office of Enforcement acknowledges receipt of 

the reply, dated April 23, 2020, for the referenced Preliminary Notice of Violation 

(PNOV).  Your reply waived the right to contest any aspect of the PNOV and complies 

with the requirements of 10 C.F.R. § 820.24.  This PNOV now constitutes a Final Order 

and this enforcement proceeding is considered closed.  

  
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Kevin L. Dressman  
 Director 
 Office of Enforcement 
 Office of Enterprise Assessments 
   
cc:   Geoffrey Beausoleil, NPO 
 Kathy Brack, CNS 
 
   
 
 
 
 


